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Dear Parents/Carers,              22nd January 2021 

Another fantastic week of on site and remote learning has been completed. A huge 

well done to all our pupils, we love seeing all the work being completed and the 

effort each and every one of them is giving to ensure the meet the expectations of 

the learning task. Amazing work! Please view our social media sites for examples of 

completed learning. 

 

Reading Books KS2 

We would like to offer the chance for each of our KS2 Summercourt families, who 

are completing remote learning at home, to be able to visit our pop-up library as a 

part of your daily exercise, once a week. 

 

Each year group will be given an assigned time to visit the pop-up library - pupils will 

be shown a selection of books by a member of staff matched to their 

REN/Accelerated reading level to choose from to take home. This will be their 

assigned home reading book which they will then be able to quiz on once read. 

 

3:30-4:00 

Year 3 - Tuesday 

Year 4 - Wednesday 

Year 5 - Thursday 

Year 6 - Friday 

(If you have children in more than one KS2 year group they can all change their 

books on the first family visit). 

 

We will ensure all COVID safety measures are in place. Parents need to ensure they 

wear a face mask and that themselves and their child maintain the 2m social 

distancing requirements. 
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You will be able to visit the pop-up library by entering the hall via the external hall 

door linked to the playground, this can be accessed through the green side gate 

near the school office. (Only one family will be permitted to enter the hall at one 

time so please bring umbrellas in case it begins to rain whilst you are waiting outside 

to enter). 

 

Reading Books KS1 and EYFS 

For KS1 and EYFS pupils (Class 1 and 2), who are completing remote learning at 

home, are invited to visit the school office during your daily exercise on Monday 25th 

to change over your child/children's home reading books. 

On arrival Miss Reynolds or Mrs Waters will come down to the office to change over 

your child's book following their assessed reading band colour. We will ensure all 

COVID safety measures are in place during these book exchanges also. Parents 

need to ensure they wear a face mask and that themselves and their child maintain 

the 2m social distancing requirements. 

Please form a 2m distanced queue outside the main office, leaving the slop and 

gate entrance clear for parents enabling them to also leave the office following the 

2m distancing safety guidance. (Only one family in the office at a time please). 

 

 

Monday only 

9:30-11:30 

Class 1 and 2 parents with a child in both classes (siblings). 

1:00 - 2:30 

Class 1 and 2 parents with one child in Class 1 or Class 2. 
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All books will be quarantined before being offered to the next family. 

 

All pupils who are accessing the key worker and vulnerable provision will have their 

books changed as normal during the school day. 

 

We will trial this next week, week beginning 25th and confirm on Friday the 29th the 

next opportunity for any book exchanges. 

 

Important dates: 

INSET Dates 

12.2.21 

7.6.21 

23.7.21 

 

We have been given a limited supply of free Data Sims which we can help parents 

who do not have access to the internet at home, it will last 90 days and give you 

30GB so please email Becky on the email adress below if this could help your child 

with their home learning and we arrange the collection with you. 

 

Any parents still experiencing IT problems at home whilst home learning are 

welcome to contact our Aspire IT Department who will be happy to help you, just 

follow this link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2

GHU2BTUg_c5AlW9yBqWRVF9UQUZCNUlLSjJHTVFZVVlFVTJXVDZFQ0o5RS4u 
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We are lucky to have access to the brilliant service that Newquay Foodbank offer, if 

anyone is experiencing difficulties and would like some extra help please contact 

Becky on the email address below and she can liase with them to get some 

assistance. They operate out of 3 venues in and around Newquay on Saturdays, 

Tuesdays and Fridays every week. 

 

Please do get in touch with us on hello@summercourtacademy.org if you have any 

concerns or need any support. We are always here and happy to help. 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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